

## **Cookridge Primary School**

Tinshill Drive, Leeds, LS16 7DH Headteacher, Mrs L Hunter Tel. 0113 3862500 Email: <u>info@cookridge.leeds.sch.uk</u> http://cookridgeprimaryschool.co.uk

Friday 10<sup>th</sup> May 2024

Dear Parents,

## Reception and KS1 Sports day

You are invited to Reception and Key Stage One's Sports Day on Wednesday 19<sup>th</sup> June. We will be holding our sports day in the afternoon, with a scheduled start time of 1:00pm and finishing at 3:00pm. Children will be placed into their four house point teams and will be asked to come to school wearing their normal PE kit.

The afternoon will be broken up into two main parts with the teams competing at a variety of sport stations and then competing in a range of races. The children will be participating in various sports stations, spending a limited amount of time trying to score as many points for their team as possible. After a short drinks break, there will be traditional races such as; 50 metre dash, hurdles, egg and spoon and the bean bag on the head race.

During the event, please cheer on your child and their team and there will be time to congratulate them after the event is over. You are welcome to bring grandparents and other family members to the sports day.

Children will have access to refreshments throughout the morning and will not require any additional water bottles. Please send your child with a sun hat and/or sun cream if it is particularly hot weather that day.

If we have to cancel due to poor weather, the reserve date for sports day is Wednesday 26<sup>th</sup> June.

In addition to this, there will be a BBQ serving burgers and sausage buns as well as some refreshments. These will incur a small cost and can be served using cash or card. Any money raised on the day will be used to purchase new PE resources to support the children's learning.

In order to ensure the safety of the children, please enter the school through the Main Office Gate.

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children, staff and visitors. In order to sustain high levels of safeguarding, visitors and volunteers are expected to share this commitment.













## **Cookridge Primary School**

Tinshill Drive, Leeds, LS16 7DH Headteacher, Mrs L Hunter Tel. 0113 3862500 Email: <u>info@cookridge.leeds.sch.uk</u> http://cookridgeprimaryschool.co.uk

During the day, you must stay on the field outside the building and do not enter the building unsupervised. If you need anything on the day, please find a member of staff.

On behalf of the Reception and Key Stage One Team, we all hope that you will be able to attend and cheer on your child.

Yours sincerely,

The Reception and Key Stage One Team











